For Release Thursday, R-1366
April 24, 1941

U. S. DEPARTMENT OF LABOR
WAGE AND HOUR DIVISION
Washington

NOTICE OF OPPORTUNITY TO SUBMIT WRITTEN BRIEFS IN THE
MATTER OF THE RECOMMENDATION OF INDUSTRY COMMNITTEE NO

£2 FOR MINIMUM WAGES IN THE RUBBER FRODUCTS VANUFACTURING

INDUSTRY .

WHEREAS, 'a hearing has been held on April 21, 1941, before
Henry T. Hunt, Escuire, Principal Hesrings Examiner of the Wage
and Hour Division, at which all persons interested in the report
and recommendstion of Industry Committee No., 22 concerning
minimum wage rates for the Rubber Products Manufacturing Industry
were given oppertunity to be heard and to offer evidence, and

WHEREAS, the complete rccord of said hearing has been
transmitted to the.Administrator,

NOW, THEREFCRE, notice is hereby given that the
Administrator will receive written briefs (not fewer than
twelve copies) on or before May 7, 1941, et the Department of
Labor, Washington, D, C., from any person who appeared at said
heazring.

Signed at Washington, D. C., this 23%®d day of April, 1941.
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Baird Snyder, III /
Acting Administrstor
Wage and Hour Division
Department of Labor
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